OAS Representative in St. Kitts and Nevis Opens Certification Workshop
The OAS Representative in the Federation of St. Kitts and Nevis, Mr. Starret D. Greene, opened an OAS/FEMCIDI sponsored technical cooperation workshop on the island of Nevis on September 7, 2011. The workshop was one of a number of activities that was implemented under the “Capacity Building: Tourism Training and Certification sub-regional project” that included Belize, Antigua and Barbuda and the Federation of St. Kitts and Nevis. It was the final activity under the said project that was specifically designed to build and strengthen the human resource capacity of workers within the hospitality and tourism industry in the participating countries. Thirteen (13) workers, representing restaurants, large, medium and small hotels, and other tourism related establishments in St. Kitts and Nevis participated in the four day event, September 6-9, 2011.
In his remarks, Representative Greene said that the project was one of the most meaningful and valuable technical cooperation activities that the OAS had sponsored in recent years at the sub-regional level. He said that in St. Kitts and Nevis the project had produced, over a two year period, approximately 100 trained and certified workers for the Hospitality and Tourism industry. The OAS Diplomat noted that, from room attendants to front desk Representatives, workers across a wide spectrum of the industry benefited from the training and the invaluable practical experience that the project had offered. The OAS Representative also pointed to the fact that the project had sensitized property and human resource managers across the Federation to the importance of having trained and skilled workers in every department of their operations. He revealed that the training of workers was reflected in improved services, motivated employees and a new sense of professionalism and pride within the hospitality and tourism industry in St. Kitts and Nevis. Mr. Greene also remarked that the project should be credited for forging and strengthening partnerships between a set of critical industry stakeholders as well as for creating a new and sustainable path for collaboration and cooperation between the OAS, Ministries of Tourism and associated Tourism Authorities, the American Hotels and Lodging Educational Institute and the St. Kitts and Nevis Tourism and Hotels Association.
